2N |45 s ' o Water Resources Department
el Oregon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
\ ‘ ' Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

Kate Brown, Governor

Thank You

March 22 ,2019

Gen Hubert

Deschutes River Conservancy

700 NW Hill St., Suite 1 . (
Bend, Oregon 97703 :

Dear Gen:
Thank yoﬁ for parficipating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program I want to express
appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperatlon in helping to improve

streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

" Enclosed is a copy of final order approving instream lease renewal application IL-1672. If you
have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0825.

Sincerely,

Corey Courchane
Transfer Specialist
- Transfer and Conservation Section

c: Jeremy Giffin, Watermaster District 11 (via e-mail)
Gene & Zanna Jones, 1893 NE McKay Creek Rd., Pririeville, OR 97754
File IL-1672



